Thursday 19th March 2020

Good Morning,

As of Monday 23rd March, the Federation will be open for vulnerable pupils and pupils who have parents who are key workers in an essential service only.

Can you please complete the following questions if you feel this applies to you and return to: office@gfschools.co.uk by the end of the school day to enable us to plan effectively.

Thank you in advance for your support. Once we have collated all the responses we will inform you of our plans for the coming weeks.




Name(s) of child/children:

1.
2.
3.

Please tick if your child has: 

 an EHCP
 a social worker

Please identify your key worker role:

Parent 1:
Parent 2:

Please indicate days you think you might use this service:

	
	AM
	PM

	Monday
	
	

	Tuesday
	
	

	Wednesday
	
	

	Thursday
	
	

	Friday
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